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General Comment 

Please allow more time for those who state the importance of further review of this situation. Federal 
regulations are made as a protective measure to ensure the safety of the public and the environment. Private 
nuclear plant owners should not be allowed to proceed with experiments that are not preceded by overview 
that will see to the safety, or dangers of such experimentation. 
Profit is always the first of many concerns of any business, but the effects of their work must be be overseen 
at all costs. 
The Union of Concerned Scientists is an organization which I follow and contribute to because of their high 
ethical standards and excellent qualifications and reputation. Give them your ears! 
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